Cawthorne's Endowed Primary School

Weekly Newsletter—14th December 2018



A message from School Council—Elf Run

The children (and staff!) had a wonderfully festive time on Thursday in their Christmas jumpers completing the Elf Run in aid of St John's Hospice. Please can sponsorship forms and money be returned to school by Tuesday 18th December at the latest. Thank you for your support.

Picking up from Swimming

For safeguarding purposes please can you ensure that if you are picking up from the University this message is conveyed to school staff by an adult and not through the children. Thank you.

Nativity

All children to be dropped off AT SCHOOL at 6pm on the evening of Monday 17th December. Mince pies and refreshments will be served at the Village Hall from 6pm. The performance will commence at 6:30pm with no interval between the two performances.

Mrs Barker—Retirement

Mrs Barker retires at Christmas after over 20 years at the school. There is still time to make a contribution to the collection for a gift , please either send the money to the office or pay online. The presentation will be made at the Nativity performance on Monday 17th December.

Christmas Lunch

On Wednesday 19th December we will be having our traditional Christmas lunch. The children will be helping to make lunch and it is always a very enjoyable day. We ask for a £3 donation from each child to cover the cost, this can be paid online or to the school office.

End of Term Assembly

All parents and carers are very welcome to join us for our end of term assembly on Tuesday 18th December at 2:45pm. Please could all trophies from the summer term be returned by Monday 17th.

Emmett's Kids Club Christmas Party

All of the children are very welcome to come and join the Christmas party on Tuesday 18th December from 3:30—5pm. A party tea will be served.

The Lord and Lady Sefton Educational Trust Fund

Applications for grants from residents of Over Wyresdale from the Trust should be given to one of the Trustees by Monday 17th December.

Next week at Cawthorne's Endowed— 17th December

Monday— All children to be dropped off at school at 6pm ready for the nativity performance at 6:30pm. No film club

Tuesday— Emmett's kids club Christmas Party 3:30—5pm—all very welcome

Wednesday— Christmas lunch and party. No Sports club

Thursday— **School closes at 1pm** for the Christmas holiday

Future dates for your diary:



Monday 17th December 2018

Closing Date for The Lord and Lady Sefton Educational Trust Fund Applications.

Monday 7th January 2019

School reopens for the Spring
Term

15th January

Deadline for applications for Reception 2019

Friday 25th January 2019

Year 6 Safety Talk from Lancashire Fire Service

Tuesday 5th February

Governors Meeting

Half Term

Monday 18th—Friday 22nd February 2019

Messages from the teachers:

Mrs Wright:

Please can everybody try their hardest to be back at school for 6pm on Monday evening for the Nativity Performance.

Thank you.

Mr Corbett:

Keep practising lines for the Nativity on Monday—don't forget the actions as well.

Thank you.

Celebration Corner:

Our stars this week were:

Harriet, James, Libby and Ruby.

Well done on all your hard work.

Please find below details of when each year group will be sharing their work in assembly.

18/12/18—End of term awards assembly 2:45pm

8/1/19—Year 2

15/1/19—Year 1

22/1/19—Reception

29/1/19—Year 6

5/2/19—Year 5

12/2/19—Year 4

